
 

March 24, 2020 

 

Attention: All Customers and Suppliers of Lakeside Supply Company 

Reference: Ohio Department of Health Director’s Order for Essential Work Activity 

 

To whom it may concern: 

On March 22, 2020, Governor Mike DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health deemed 

Hardware Supply stores that sell electrical, plumbing, and heating material an essential business 

under letter J of Article 12. Under Section 9 of the Stay at Home Order, Lakeside has been 

deemed a provider of essential infrastructure and required to maintain operations. At this time all 

work activities of Lakeside Supply Company are on-going until further notice. All customers and 

suppliers are required to follow all rules and guidelines set forth by the Ohio Department of 

Health Director’s Order for essential work activities to protect their employees. 

 

Your continued cooperation and perseverance during this time is appreciated. Should you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 


